Novemder 9, 1950.

Lieut, Colonel Robert 1. Schulz
Alde to General ¥isenhower

537 West 116th Street

¥ew York 27, H, Y.

Dear Colonel Schulz:

The writer ran into Mr, Perry
Basas on the street today and he advised that you
were anxious to have newspaper clippings on any-
thing pertaining to General Eisenhower during his
recent visit in Fort Worth. The clippings had
already gone forward to your New York office.

Mr. Bacs ® also mentioned that
you had requested clippings conoorniug General
Eisenhower's previous visit in Fort Worth, dut
that I had not sent them to you. This we cannot
understand, as many pictures a2s well as elippings
vere sent immediately following his trip here, In
fact, it has been Mr, Carter's instructions, which
we have diligently tried to carry cut, that any
news item concerning General Eisenhower, or edi-
toriasl comment which might appear in the Star-
Telegram newspapers be sent, and this we have tried
to do. Therefore, if you will advise what it is
that you would like to have, we will make every
effort to send the material to you,

{

Incidentally, we are enclosing
one completc set of the pictures made during General
Eisenhower's visit in Fort Worth Hovember 5, 1950.

Yours very truly,

Secretary to A, G. Carter
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